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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               17th May 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘If you see someone without a smile, give them 

one of yours’ 
 

LSSP Tennis Festival 
 

Well done to our  KS1 team who took part in a 
Tennis Festival on Monday at Wavertree Tennis 
Centre  – they were amazing! 
 

 

Kitchen 
 

Our kitchen was inspected this week by the 
Food Standards Agency and was awarded a 
hygiene rating of 5 (the highest rating possible). 
Well done to our wonderful team - Brenda, 
Mary, Alice and Liz who keep the kitchen 
spotless and who consistently provide the 
children and staff with amazing food and 
service every day. 
 

 

International Family Day 
 

Thank you to all our families who came to our 
International Family Day on Tuesday. It was 
lovely to see everyone interacting and having fun 
with each other – you all helped to make it a 
great success! 

 
 

Nursery Chicks 
 

Four of our chicks have hatched this week. 
They are all doing well. Some of the 
children observed the chicks whilst they 
were hatching which is a lovely experience. 
Check out Twitter and Seesaw for pictures! 
 

 
 

Acorn Farm/Nursery 
 
Nursery really enjoyed their visit from 
Acorn Farm on Thursday. The children had 
the opportunity to hold and groom the 
animals. The visit enhanced their learning 
of how farm animals are cared for. 

 
 

Half Term 
 

School breaks up for half term at 3:15pm 
on Wednesday 22nd May. Thursday and 
Friday 23/24 May are Inset Days (teacher 
training) therefore school will be closed. 
Enjoy the holiday and we look forward to 
seeing you when we return on:  

Monday 3rd  June at 8:45am. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       92% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   97%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   92% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    97% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    95% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   94% 
 
2 classes in green this week! Well done 
to Daffodils and Tulips for great 
attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
94% 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 6th June it is Snowdrops (2H) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies 
(with name in) in a plastic bag. If your child 
does not have wellies then we suggest 
bringing an old pair of shoes/trainers as 
their school shoes will get very muddy. 
Thank you. 

 

Diary Dates 
 

   
20  May      Monday Clubs (Reception) 
22 May       Break up for half term 3:15pm    
23 May       Inset Day (school closed) 
24 May       Inset Day (school closed) 
 3  June      Return to school 8:45am 
 6  June      Forest School (2H) 
 7  June      Biscuit Day (2H) 
 

Daffodils Class Assembly 
 

Thank you to parents who came to Daffodils class 
assembly all about ‘Kindness’ – weren’t they 
great? 

 

Sun Safety 

It has been so lovely to have the sunshine out 
recently. As always during the summer we ask you 
to apply sun cream and provide a sunhat/cap for 
your child. Can we remind you that socks must be 
worn with shoes and open toe sandals are not 
suitable for school. Thank you for your continued 
co-operation. 

 

                

Topics 
 

The topics for next term are as follows: 
 
N     Opposites Attract 
 
R      Here Comes the Sun 
 
Y1     Splendid Skies 
 
Y2     Changes 
 


